SESSION OF 2008

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 475

As Amended by Senate Committee on
Natural Resources

Brief*

SB 475 would amend current law concerning certain
contributions to Farmers and Hunters Feeding the Hungry to
reflect the new name of the organization. The group’s new
name is Hunters Feeding the Hungry, Inc.

The bill would become effective upon publication in the
Kansas Register.

Background

Chris Tymeson, Chief Legal Counsel, Kansas Department
of Wildlife and Parks, supported the bill. He explained that the
organization was formed by Mr. Tony DeRossett, who has
served as state chair of the organization since its inception. Mr.
Tymeson indicated that Mr. DeRossett has assisted the
Department of Wildlife and Parks numerous times on issues of
mutual concern. Mr. DeRossett also was present to support the
bill. There were no other conferees.

The Senate Committee on Natural Resources amended
the bill to make the bill effective upon publication in the Kansas
Register.

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Departmentand do notexpress legislative intent. The supplemental note
and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.kslegislature.org
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